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Hello,

First, I wanted to say that today's workshop in town square was very informative and helped
shed even more light on the complex issue of housing in Blaine County. I want to say that I
support all of the ideas proposed including community camping in the city's parks and RV
parking on city lots. Perhaps the parking lots at River Run could be used similarly, the way
they are during the Jazz Fest? Thanks for all the work you do!

-- 
Hayden Seder
Freelance writer and editor
208.720.3164
P.O. Box 3896 | Ketchum, ID| 83340
www.haydenseder.com
www.the-wild-woman.net
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